
 

 

 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge has launched at the start of June. The Summer Reading 
Challenge takes place every year during the summer holidays and normally children attend their 

local library to complete it. This year due to COVID -19 it will take place online. It’s free to join 
and this year the theme is ‘The Silly Squad’ There are lots of activities on the webiste linked to the 

reading challenge to keep the boredom at bay and also to keep the children’s interest and 
enjoyment in reading. It will also provide you with more texts that you can access to read with 

your children whilst you are at home. To complete the reading challenge you need to go to the 
following website and join: 
 

 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 
We want as many children to complete the reading challenge as possible. You have till 

September to complete it. We look forward to hearing all about you completing the challenge in 
September.  

 
Happy Reading 
 

 
 

Mrs Williams 
Deputy Headteacher 
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